
 
 
Membership Committee 

November 2006 

 

Committee Members: Peter Bieling (Hamilton), Christine Chambers (Halifax), Amanda Lints (Regina-
Student Member), William Whelton (Edmonton) and Thomas Hadjistavropoulos (Regina-Chair) 

New membership committee members have been recruited and the membership committee has drafted a 
comprehensive membership strategy document that will be circulated to the board members for information 
and discussion. The document has been forwarded to John Service to assess possible budgetary 
implications. Our intent is to discuss an implementation plan with the Head Office Staff and the Executive 
Director. 

Best regards, 

Thomas Hadjistavropoulos 

  


